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1 December 2014 

Meeting with Safeguarding Children Board colleagues to plan agenda for Board meeting and Development 

Day 

2 December  

Meeting to catch up with Nick Parker (Voices Board member) 

Meeting of Voices Board 

4 December  

Volunteering Action planning Workshop in Ombersley. This was attended by over 30 from voluntary and 

community sectors, public sector and businesses – good sharing of ideas and those attending were 

enthusiastic and agreed to take forward key strands of work. 

5 December  

Attended Worcestershire Works Well Board – this group provides the ‘governance’ for the WWW 

operational group which is making steady progress to get employers in all sectors to sign up to the key 

principles.    

9 December  

Attended Worcestershire partnership Executive Group – continued discussion on Joint Property Vehicle, 

Bromsgrove Sunrise Project, Connecting Families and Well Connected. Good progress being made on all of 

those but the impact of continued funding pressures was an issue which is causing concern.  

15 December  

Worcestershire Safeguarding Adults Board meeting. 

16 December  

Met with colleagues to discuss next steps following the Volunteering Action Planning event. 

17 December  

Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board meeting. 

19 December  

Voices ‘virtual’ Engagement and Recruitment Group meeting 
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7 January 2015 

Board Review meetings with board members 

8 January  

Health and Social Care Strategic Issues meeting – VCS Colleagues met with Councillors Marcus Hart and 

Lucy Hodgson, Richard Harling and CCG Colleagues. Discussion on ‘Payment by Results’ contracts, Co-

Production, Volunteering and Council's Financial Position - Longer Term Strategy. 

9 January  

Met with colleagues to discuss Volunteering 

12 January  

Voices Board review meetings with board members 

13 January  

Met with Steve Hunt to discuss links between Voices and Worcestershire Ambassadors. 

15 January  

Met with John Ruth Cooper of Wyre Forest CCG to discuss links with CCG and Volunteering 

Met with Ken Wigfield and Lynette Cadwallader of Wyre Forest Matters (LSP) to brief them on Voices and 

discuss links with VCS and wider engagement  

Catch up with John Taylor 

16 January  

Met with Lorna Pearcey to plan Board Development event 

 

 


